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Subject: FW: Harp Refrigerants - WO297-01 

From: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Sent: 23 January 201 8 10:03 
To: 'Robert Hunt' <Robert.Hunt@awnconsultinu.com> 
Subject: RE: Harp Refrigerants Ltd - Request for Extension 

That is fine Robert, I look forward t o  receiving this information by lst Feb 2018. 

Regards 

Ewa Babiarczyk 

Inspector 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Environmental Protection Agency 

e ,  Environmental Licensing Programme . -  1; 

Tel: 053 916 0662 
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From: Robert Hunt [mailto:Robert.Hunt@awnconsultinu.com] 
Sent: 23 January 201 8 0852 
To: Ewa Babiarczyk <E.Babiarczyk@epa.ie> 
Cc: Noel J. Williams <NJWilliams@harpintl.com> 
Subject: Harp Refrigerants Ltd - Request for Extension 

3 

Morning Ewa, 

On behalf of my client Harp Refrigerants Limited, we request an extension of 1 week for 
submission of a response to the Agency in respect of your letter dated 1 1 th January 201 8 - Re: 
Notice in Accordance with Article 14(2) (b) (ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. 

We will submit the RFI response prior to 1 February 2018. 

Kind Regards, 

Robert 

R O B E R T  H U N T  
Senior Environmental Consultant 

AWN Consulting e: robert.hunt@awnconsultinq.com 
The Tecpro Building m: +353.87.958.6287 
IDA Business and Technology Park t: +353.1.847.4220 
Clonshaugh f: +353.1.847.4257 
Dublin 17 w: www.awnconsuItina.com 

Click for maD View my Linkedin Profile 
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